
ASX Announcement – 27 November 2019 

ClearVue Technologies Limited 

PO Box 902 
West Perth WA 6872 

Contact 

P +61 8 9482 0500 
info@clearvuepv.com 
www.clearvuepv.com 

 

 

 

 

ASX Advisor 

Listing Compliance 

Level 40, Central Park 

152-158 St Georges Terrace 

Perth  WA  6000 

 

Trading Halt Request 

 
27 November 2019: ClearVue Technologies Limited (ASX:CPV) (“ClearVue” or “the Company”) hereby requests 

that its securities be placed in a trading halt and provides the following information in accordance with ASX 

Listing Rule 17.1. 

1. The Company requests a trading halt effective immediately, pending the release of an announcement 

in relation to UL Certification. 

2. The Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until the earlier of the Company releasing 

an announcement in relation to UL Certification, or the commencement of trading on Friday, 29 

November 2019. 

3. The Company expects that the trading halt will end by the Company making an announcement in 

relation to UL Certification. 

4. The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

Ends. 
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